
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO:        Missouri Golf Clubs-  

DATE:   April 16, 2020 

RE:         Up to Date Stay in Place Orders and Golf Course Activities 

 

Governor Mike Parson announced he is extending his Stay at Home Order through May 3rd.  

Earlier in the day Kansas City extended its Stay at Home Order until May 15th.   St. Louis City 

and County announced their orders were being extended until mid-May when they will be re-

evaluated.  Dates for the peak of virus activity in Missouri is a moving target but most believe it 

will be around April 28th.   

 

The orders were not materially changed so golf can continue to be played.  We urge strongly 

everyone to continue to follow the social distancing requirements and limitations on the number 

of people who can gather at the same time.    

Stay safe and healthy and thank you for support of the MGA and the great game of golf. 

All our best,  

Rocky Walther, President of Missouri Golf Association 

Mike Winter, Missouri Golf Association Legislative Consultant 

Scott Hovis, Executive Director of Missouri Golf Association 
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